i

Department of Electronic & Electrical Engineering
University of Surrey
Guildford Surrey GU2 5XH
ENGLAND ’
Guildford (0483) 571281

P J Plauger
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11 February 1988

Dear Bill,

Regards the X3J11 Responses to Issues Raised During First Public Review
(Document Number X3J11/87-206)

The above document along with the associated X3J11 Responses to Issues Raised by Letters from the Pub-
lic (Document Number X3J11/87-207) were reviewed by the BSI C Panel at their most recent meeting on
the 9th February 1988. We are concerned that neither document contained a response to Alan Mycroft’s
comments. These were submitted directly to X3 as well as forming a large part of the UK comments sub-
mitted to X3J11 during the First Public Review. My records show that these comments were circulated by
X3J11 as document X3J11/87-103 20 Feb 87 [L-146] Letter, Alan Mycroft. At the Paris meeting of
X3J11, these comments were assigned to a group for processing; unfortunately, this processing appears to
have never been done. Inspecting subsequent minutes of X3J11, I cannot find any further discussion
relevant to this matter. It was agreed by the BSI C Panel that this constituted a serious breach of pro-
.cedure; as our understanding is that X3J11 is under an obligation to respond to all comments received dur-
ing the Public Review.

At the request of the BSI C Panel, I am writing to bring this matter to your attention as ISO Convenor and
Secretary to X3J11. We look forward to the rectification of this oversight.

Yours sincerely,

Comelia Boldyreff
Convenor, BSI IST/5/14 - C Panel

cc Jim Brodie, Chairman of X3J11



